The Indiana Pesticide Review Board



established in 1971 under the Indiana Pesticide Registration Law (IC 15-16-4) and consists of members appointed by the governor to four-year terms. The Board consists of representatives of the application industry, the pesticide manufacturing industry, scientists, extension educators, state environmental agencies and the public. Meeting

publicly on a quarterly basis, the Board, through its diverse membership, is responsible for the review,

analysis and interpretation of information related

to the regulation of pesticides in Indiana.

The Indiana Pesticide Review Board was

Working in partnership with the Office of Indiana State Chemist (OISC), the following are examples by which the Board provides education, oversight and a public forum to ensure the safe and effective use of pesticides in Indiana:

- Serves as a sounding board for OISC through in-depth discussions by the Board members, the regulated community and the interested public who attend quarterly meetings.
- Provides an open forum for those desiring changes in OISC policies, rules and regulations.
- Responds to new and emerging pesticide issues.
- Establishes guidelines for the application, storage, transportation and disposal of pesticides and their containers.
- Helps to formulate clear and effective education programs for commercial, public and private pesticide applicators.
- Reviews state chemist enforcement actions through the administrative hearing process.
- Gathers information through subcommittees to assist OISC in formulating goals and policies.
- For further information on the IPRB visit the following link: https://oisc.purdue.edu/pesticide/iprb.html.